
 
 
 
 
 

 

  
  
2018 Senior Nationals 

 
A huge thanks to host club Wellington for inviting us all to celebrate their 40th birthday with a 
wonderful Friday night hop and a memorable Senior Nationals.  The Walter Nash Stadium 
has proven to be a great venue and the dance floor was excellent. Their hard working 
committee and club members can all relax now after doing such a great job.   
 
To the officials — thank you for giving up your time to officiate over the weekend. Your 
dedication is very much appreciated. 
 
And of course, a huge congratulations to all competitors and place getters. The official 
results are now available online and the scrutineer sheets will be available soon.  
 
DVDs of the event can be ordered through the Host Club, Wellington, or directly through 
Rotorockers at info@rotorockerproductions.co.nz 
 
Three Times Winners 
Congratulations to the following 3 times first place winners for the years 2015, 2016 & 2017  

Greg & Chris Sammons, Drifters, Masters Section 
Brian Cook, Drifters, Best Dressed Male  
Kapi Mana, Senior Team section  
 
Trophies 
Trophies presented at a national competition are recognition that the winners are the best in 
New Zealand in that section. Please ask the trophy holders in your clubs to value and look 
after them. We recommend getting the engraving done early to eliminate a last minute 
panic when they are recalled next August/September. 
 
Correspondence 
Any correspondence regarding the Senior Nationals should be forwarded to the Association 
Secretary. Email brendaneill27@gmail.com 
 

 
2019 Junior Nationals Hosted by Invercargill Rock’n’Roll Club 

To be held in Invercargill over Easter weekend 19th – 21st April 2019 at Stadium Southland. 

Entries for Junior Nationals will close on 31st January 2019. 
Fees are $50 for couples and $75 for all teams (including triples). 
 
Please email entries to brendaneill27@gmail.com with details of payment or post/courier to 
PO Box 5188 - Papanui - Christchurch 8542. 
 
Entry forms can be downloaded from the Association website 
https://www.rocknroll.org.nz/2019-junior-nationals.html  If required, the Association 
Secretary can, on request, email a Word document version.   
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Ph (03) 359 2656 Email brendaneill27@gmail.com   Website www.rocknroll.org.nz 
 

Trophy Return 

Please return all trophies won at the 2018 Junior Nationals, engraved and polished, by 
Friday 8th February 2019.   
 
Courier to  

Nola Calvert, 94 Exmouth Street, Invercargill 9810     Ph 027 856 7697 
 

Please use track and trace to ensure your trophies arrive safely.  
 
Assessments 
A reminder that assessments must be advised to the Head Judge prior to them taking 
place, and the results must include the Assessment cover sheet, which is available on the 
Association website. 
 

2019 AGM 

The 2019 Association AGM will be held on Saturday 18th May at the Airport Motel, 142 
Tirangi Road, Rongatai, Wellington. 
 
Remits for alterations to the Rule Book need to be in the hands of the Secretary by 
Tuesday 19th March 2019.  Please refer to the guide for submitting remits, which is on the 
AGM page of the Association website.  
 
General Business Items can be accepted at any time, but to have them properly considered 
by clubs and published with the remits, they also need to be sent by 19th March.  
 

Judges News 

Congratulations to Chloe Kuriger, who was awarded her National Association Judges 
badge at the recent Senior Nationals. 
 
Regional workshops will be held in 2019, probably August – September.  If you know of a 
club willing to host one of these workshops please contact the Head Judge 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Brenda Neill, Secretary, NZARRA 
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